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2.1 FDNY MEDAL DAY CELEBRATION 
(Postponed 2020 Event) 

 
On Wednesday, April 14, 2021, the Fire Department will honor the heroic 

deeds performed by our members in protecting the lives and property of our 
citizens and their communities.  This is the celebration of our 2020 medal 
recipients.  Last year’s ceremony was unfortunately postponed due to the 
extraordinary circumstances of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
This ceremony will be different from Medal Day celebrations we have come to 
expect.  It will be held at the Rooftop at Pier 17 located in the Seaport District.  
The number of people in attendance will be restricted due to the capacity  
limit of the location and COVID-19 guidelines for gatherings at that time.  
Medal recipients will be notified of availability of attendance for their loved ones 
and colleagues. 
 
The event will be streamed live on the FDNY website and Department social 
media so that those not in attendance are able to enjoy the ceremony from 
home.  This will allow for the families and fellow members of our honorees to 
safely view the ceremony. 
 
 
 

By Order of: Daniel A. Nigro, Fire Commissioner 
 John Sudnik, Chief of Department 


